
ANNOUNCEMENT OF RESULTS AND APPLICATION FOR

REVALUATION AND RETOTALING

Dear Students Management, Director, Dean and Staff heartly congratulate all the students for clearning you end 

semester examination successfully.

As you are aware that the end semester examination results conducted by the PUDDE during Dec 2019/Jan 2020 

are announced on the Pondicherry University website.

Please go through the results, incase any student wishes to apply for revalution and retotaling, apply through MBA 

Twinning Program office on or before Saturday 13 June, 2020.

Dean and Coodinator
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